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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
YEAR 6  RESIDENTIAL TRIP TO EATON VALE ACTIVITY CENTRE (NEXT SCHOOL YEAR) 
17TH – 19TH JUNE 2026 
 
We are looking to arrange a residential trip for Year 6 to the Eaton Vale Scout and Guide Activity Centre in 
Norwich next June. 
 
The children will get to participate in several different activities during the day and evening over the course 
of two days.  These activities may include: canoeing, Jacobs ladder, air rifles, tomahawks, trapeze, buggy 
build, grass sledges & pedal go-karts, low ropes, shelter building – please take a look at their website for 
more information https://www.eatonvale.co.uk/ 
 
At this stage, we need to know how many pupils would be interested in going and we are asking for an 
initial deposit of £50 which will be non-refundable once the booking has been made.  If the trip does not go 
ahead because there is not enough interest, then this money will be refunded to you. 
 
The total cost of the trip based on 30 pupils attending will be £210 for accommodation and transport.  
However, this is based on a provisional figure which Eaton Vale have given us for their 2026 prices and 
confirmation of this price will not be given to us until November.  Therefore, when considering whether 
your child will attend, please factor in that this may increase a little. 
 
Once the trip is going ahead, we will set up a payment plan for the remainder of the trip to be paid over the 
course of a few months. 
 
To secure your child’s place on this trip, please make payment via Parentmail by no later than Monday 2nd 
June. 
 
Funding from the school for this trip, is limited and unfortunately if insufficient funds are raised, the trip 
will not be able to take place.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
Miss L Richardson 
Headteacher 
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